
  Journey                toward                         Jerusalem
PALM SUNDAY

Journey To Jerusalem: An Observance of  the  
Final Week of Jesus through Scripture and Music

8:45 a.m. - Worship with Scripture, Meditations, Hymns and Music
10:55 a.m. - Worship with Scripture, Meditations, Hymns and 

Anthems by the Sanctuary Choir

MAUNDY THURSDAY
A Night of Reflection and Communion

5:30p.m. - Maundy Thursday Fellowship Meal
6:30p.m. - Worship with a dramatic presentation,  

“Lest we Forget” that serves as a prelude to Communion.

EASTER SUNDAY
Community Sunrise Service

7:00 a.m. at St. Timothy’s Episcopal Church

Worship & Celebration at Trinity
8:45a.m. - Early Service

9:45a.m. - Sunday School
10:55a.m. - Late Service with the Hallellujah Chorus

Vol. 35  |  No. 07  |  March 29, 2022



Have you been making the “Journey to Jerusalem” with us this year?  During 
the season of Lent, we have been making our way to Jerusalem with Jesus.  
During Holy Week we will be focusing on the last week of Jesus’ life before 
crucifixion and resurrection.  On Palm Sunday we will have a worship service 
filled with scripture, hymns, anthems, and reflective music.  The focus of the 
day will be on the final week of Jesus as he arrives in Jerusalem.  Our 8:45 a.m. 
worship service will be filled with scripture, reflection, hymns, and soloists as 
we make our journey with Jesus.  Our 10:55 a.m. service will be similar with 
our Sanctuary Choir offering majority of the music with six different powerful 
anthems.  Whichever service you choose for that day, you will make the journey 
with Jesus to Jerusalem.  I encourage you to invite someone to join you for this 
special day of worship.

Our Maunday Thursday Service will be at 6:30 p.m.  It will be a night of 
reflection and communion.  We will have a supper at 5:30 p.m. that evening 
and ask that you pre-register for the supper by calling the church office or 
through the church website.

Finally, on Easter Sunday we will join for Easter celebration beginning with our 
7:00 a.m. Community Sunrise Service at St. Timothy’s Episcopal Church on Six 
Forks Rd.  This will be the first time in several decades the North Hills churches 
will join for a Sunrise Service.  This was a North Hills tradition for many years 
that we are looking forward to beginning again.  You can join us for sunrise 
service and then at Trinity for our 8:45 a.m. or 10:55 a.m. service with Sunday 
School at 9:45 a.m.   

Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com

Scan this code to sign up for 
our Maundy Thursday Meal

Join us in the Fellowship Hall  |  $8 per person

MAUNDY THURSDAY
APRIL 14 | 5:30 PM

FROM THE SENIOR PASTOR Dr. Jeff Roberts



DEEPEST SYMPATHIES

Easter Flower Crosses
We are excited to let you know we will have 2 
Flower Crosses this year for Easter. One cross will be 
located at the Main office entrance and the other at 
the Narthex entrance.  Please plan to bring a flower 
to place on the cross on Easter morning, April 17th.

Our sympathy to TBC Members Tammie 
and Bran Wood upon the passing of 
Tammie’s father, James Elwood King, Sr. 
of Garner, NC, Wednesday, March 23.  

Our sympathy to TBC Member 
Linda R. Perry, TBC Member Carol 
Latham and TBC Members Pat and Jim 
Burris upon the passing of their brother, 
Jack Ragan of Raleigh, NC, Tuesday, 
March 22.  

Our sympathy to TBC Member Linda 
Dollar upon the passing of her sister, 
Marie “Tootsi” Chase, of Rock Hill, SC, 
on Sunday, March 20.  

Our deepest sympathies and prayers 
to TBC Member Lee Northcutt and 
children Katie, Ashley(Bryson), and 
Bennett upon the passing of Kay 
Northcutt beloved Mother and 
Grandmother, Sunday, March 6th.   

Our sympathy to TBC Member Judy 
Stephens upon the passing of her 
husband, TBC Member Steve Stephens, 
March 9.   

To TBC Members Matthew Fagan and 
Emily Browder upon the passing of 
Matt’s father, George Michael (“Mike”) 
Fagan of Winston-Salem on March 12. 

April 3 
John Dobyns, native of Tennessee, has been a member 
since 2009. He and his wife, Carol, have two children: 
daughter Kayla (Drew) and daughter Jessica (Kevin) and three 
grandchildren: Lyla Kate, Owen, and Cooper. John is a sales 
rep for Collective Goods. He also serves as a Deacon Chair 
,TNT group leader and the TBC usher captain. He works with 
deacons Pat York, Dan Allen and Michael Coats and serves 
the Adult 4 C3 class. 

April 10 
Misty Deyo, native of Candler, NC, has been a member 
since 2011. She and her husband, Eddie, have two children: 
7th grader Evan and 2nd grader Claire. She works as a 
Speech Language Pathologist at Chitter Chatter Speech and 
Language Group. Misty works with the Collins/Deyo Sunday 
School Class and serves with deacons Angie Ferree and 
Amanda Price. She serves at TBC as a 3rd grade SS teacher, 3 
year old choir director, ETC, and ETC special needs. 
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UPCOMING DISCIPLESHIP OPPORTUNITIES
Wednesday Evenings @ 6:30PM in FH

Christian Nationalism is easily becoming one of the greatest threats to 
Christianity in America.  It differs from Patriotism and is easily disguised in 
our conversations and loyalties. Because Nationalism has existed throughout 
history, even in Biblical times, we decided to discuss how God’s people related 
to whichever national state they found themselves within.

March 30 
The Baptist Influence in American Christianity

3 ways to join our Wednesday Evening Discipleship Opportunities:
1.	 Attend in Person in Fellowship Hall for Social Distancing and 

allowing for discussion. 

2.	 See it live on Facebook - viewing only, no discussion.

3.	 View an upload of the week’s session on our website 
tbcraleigh.com the following day.

Hard copy resources will be available in the office lobby following the sessions.

God’s People and the State

THE 17TH ANNUAL

ROC N’  GOLF TOURNAMENT 
MAY 23 | HERITAGE GOLF CLUB

benefiting Backpack Buddies through North Raleigh Ministries

We look forward to seeing you on the course on May 23! 
Email Jeff Hall or Christian Davis with any questions

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN 
ACCEPTING THE FIRST 28 TEAMS THAT REGISTER
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COVID Note for the Church
After two years of service and over 75 meetings, I am pleased to announce 
that the COVID Advisory team has been stood down!  

As you might imagine, when we were presented with this dilemma of how 
to approach the challenges of COVID, many ideas were shared.  There was 
a multitude of opinions and ideas on what should be done, could be done, 
and shouldn’t be done.  The committee that was formed bathed the issue in 
prayer and developed our guiding principle: 

“Because we love our church family, we will seek to  
minimize risk and trust our congregation to act responsibly.”

I want to thank the congregation during these challenging two years.  I think 
that despite various opinions, we proved to be a family of Christ by joining 
together and loving each other.

I also want to specifically thank the dedicated team members who devoted 
many, many hours to the cause.  Our medical experts were Susan Blakely, Sara 
Rooker, and Barry Mangum.  The staff members were represented by Spencer 
Good, Katie Medlin, and Jeff Roberts.  Finally, a collection of other church 
leaders included Kevin Bell, John Dobyns, Dean Hering, Baron Hignite, Fred 
McDuffee, Mark Munday, Chris Stanley, and Mandy Warren.

This experience clearly demonstrates that when we center our discussions on 
loving the family of God, we will find common ground for living and serving 
in unity.

Sam Spilman

SPONSORSHIPS AND DONATIONS NEEDED

Learn more and register at rocraleigh.com/golf

 
Schedule

 
11:30 AM

 Sign In /Practice Area Opens
 

12:45 PM 
Announcements/Rules

 
12:55 PM 

Carts Depart for Start
 

1:00 PM 
Shotgun Start

 
5:30 PM

 Dinner and Prizes
 

Registration
 

Early Registration (ends May 
8): $100 per player; $400 per 

team
 

Registration (May 9 – 23): 
$125 per player; $500 per 

team
 

Senior Registration (must be 
65 or older on May 23): $75 

per player
 

Student Registration (must be 
full-time High School/College 

student): $75 per player

M A Y  2 3 R D ,  2 0 2 2  |  M O N D A Y
H E R I T A G E  G O L F  C L U B  |  1 P M
 C A P T A I N  C H O I C E  F O R M A T

F O U R  P E R S O N  T E A M S
 

O U T R E A C H  

I N C E N T I V E S

F L I G H T I N G  O F  T E A M S

S C O R I N G

H O L E  P R I Z E S

T H E  " T B C  P A C K A G E

H O L E  S P O N S O R S

P R I Z E  D O N A T I O N

A N D  M O R E

S C A N  T H E  Q R  C O D E  T O  

L E A R N  M O R E  A B O U T :

ROC'N GOLF 
TOURNAMENT

THE 17TH ANNUAL

BENEFITING BACKPACK BUDDIES 
AT NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES

T O  L E A R N  M O R E  O R  T O  R E G I S T E R
C O N T A C T  J E F F  H A L L  

J E F F @ W E B P R E S S I N C . C O M
( 9 1 9 )  4 1 8 . 9 9 9 7   O R  V I S I T  
R O C R A L E I G H . C O M / G O L F

HOLE SPONSORSHIPS:
Hole sponsorships are 
$125 each and include 
a sign featuring name & 
logo (if applicable) placed 
on the tee of each hole 
sponsored.

PRIZE DONATIONS:
We are accepting items to give away for 
various on-course competitions and raffle 
prizes. If you/your business have items, 
gift cards, etc (does not have to be golf 
related) that would make good prizes, 
please consider donating in that way!
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Through Jesus, therefore, let us continually offer to God a sacrifice 
of praise--the fruit of lips that openly profess his name. 

— Hebrews 13:15

ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music ministry! If you have 
singing or instrumental abilities, we need you.  We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity.  Consider getting 
involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Children’s Day 2022 was another success, and hearing our preschool 
and children’s choirs sing again in worship was a welcomed treat after 
two years of silence.  Very special thanks to our directors, leaders, 
accompanists, and of course, parents and children for bringing music 
back to the hallways of Trinity.  This season was short, but it was very 
important to get our children back to singing again and learning about 
Jesus.  I’m already looking forward to our Fall season of 2022!
Our Student Choir grew to 13 singers and that’s a great start for us!  
We really need more students to fill out the sections and begin building 
back our Student Choir.  The important thing is to continue our roles 
as worship leaders now and for generations to come. We rehearse on 
Sunday nights at 6 pm until 7 pm, and we only have a few weeks left.  
Student Day at Trinity is coming up on April 24.  
We could always use more people to join our slide team on Sunday 
mornings.  The slide projection helps us in worship and for our streaming 
of the worship service.  It is not a difficult technology to work with, and 
with a little bit of training you will be up and running.  It would be most 
helpful to build a larger team that can rotate out our staff members who 
are filling in the gaps. If you are good with technology and are looking for 
a place to serve, then this is a great place to start. Give me a call if you are 
interested in joining the team.  
The Sanctuary Choir is preparing music for Palm Sunday, April 10, as 
we remember the journey our Lord took during Holy Week. Combining 
scripture and song, the choir will sing 6 anthems to support Dr. Roberts’ 
message for the day and a part of the Journey to Jerusalem theme.  This 
will take place in the 10:55 am service only.
Until we meet again! 
Steve
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Journey to Jerusalem
Matthew 20:17-19

LABYRINTHS ARE HERE!!!   
A labyrinth is a geometrically designed walking 
path leading to and from a central point.   Walking 
a labyrinth is like a pilgrimage.  Praying with 
a labyrinth is a form of walking meditation, a 
physical expression of the interior journey towards 
Christ that characterizes all Christian meditation.

A labyrinth helps direct one’s focus toward God.

We have 3 labyrinths available for use during the 
lenten seaons.

C102 (classroom below the sanctuary) has a small 
labyrinth laid out, the Fellowship Hall will host a 
larger labyrinth from March 24 - April 4th, and a 
garden labyrinth is available on the north side 
of Hudson Memorial any time during Lent. It is 
lighted at night. 

THE PILGRIM TAPESTRY AND ONLINE APP IS STILL AVAILABLE. 
We hope you take advantage of the devotional opportunities and may this year 
of Lent be especially meaningful to you.

Lent is a time to take the time  |  to let the power of our faith story take hold 
of us,  |  a time to let the events  |  get up and walk around in us,  |  a time to 
intensify  |  our living unto Christ,  |  a time to hover over  |  the thoughts of 
our hearts,  |  a time to place our feet in the streets of Jerusalem  |  or walk 
along the sea and listen to his word,  |  a time to touch his robe  |  and feel 
the healing surge through us,  |  a time to ponder and a time to wonder…. 

Lent is a time to allow a fresh new taste of God!

Sundays | 5:30pm | C101

A special group that allows space to 
walk through grief and understand 

your emotions. Share time with others 
as you search for ways to cope.

Boyd Dimmock, Larry Autry, Stephanie 
Johnson, and Denise Rogers

Wednesdays | 7:00pm | D360

This is an excellent way to process 
your thoughts as you journey through 

divorce and life after. Join in good 
discussion and helpful guidance.

Shay and Jeff Greene

GriefShare DivorceCare
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Habitat for Humanity 
(12-15 volunteers needed) 

April 23  
Contact Jen Hall:  

jenhall0517@gmail.com

Family Promise  
May 15 providing food 

August 7 hosting at Trinity 
Contact Beth Duke: 

bethwduke@gmail.com

Kentucky Mission Trip  
with the  Lord’s Cafe and 

the Light Community  
March 26 - April 2 
Contact Joe Ward 

joe.ward2@gmail.com 
Brenda Lowrance  

bhlowrance@gmail.com

Dental Bus to 
Welcome House 

April 9, 2022 
Beth Davis 

bethedavis6@gmail.com

2022 Missions
DATES TO 

REMEMBER

For more information on how to connect and serve,  
contact Lydia Tatum at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com.

Welcome House 
ESL Teachers 

Needed

As we seek to be the hands 
and feet of Christ, we are led to 
welcome the stranger among 
us  as the nations become 
our neighbors.  Through the 
ministry of Welcome House 
Raleigh, displaced people 
from all over the world find 
their footing here in Raleigh 
by experiencing hospitality in 
temporary housing, building a 
Circle of Friends for support, 
and learning a new language 
and new customs.

If you are able to read with 
another, share kindness and 
patience, and bear the Light of 
Christ, contact Sharyn West to 
learn more about being trained 
to help in Welcome House’s 
English as a Second Language 
program. 

Contact Sharyn West: 
sharynwestgran@gmail.com
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North Raleigh Ministries & BackPack Buddies Plus
BackPack Buddies is well-known across the nation for filling the weekend food gap 
for children experiencing hunger through partnerships with local schools.  However, 
during the last two years this program has been challenging for many partnering 
organizations to maintain. That’s why we are grateful that North Raleigh Ministries had 
the capacity and support to quickly pivot our BackPack Buddies program to BackPack 
Buddies Plus directly from their food pantry.  We are now able to engage the entire 
family along with ensuring that the children have the food they need all year long.

Find North Raleigh Ministries on Facebook to watch a new video introducing this 
wonderful program, or visit northraleighministries.com.

BackPack Buddies Plus Needs:

Pop-top Canned Pastas with Meat | Individual Mac n Cheese Cups  |  Jelly
Please deliver all North Raleigh Minitries food donations at our Local Ministry Supply 
Drive, in our bins at the entrances on Sunday mornings, or directly to NRM at 9650 
Strickland Road, Suite 161 Raleigh, NC 27615. 

Raleigh Rescue Mission donations made outside of the Local Ministry Supply Drive 
can go in the large bins on the B200 Hall of the church.

Contact Lydia for more ways to make a difference for God’s  
Kingdom in your community! ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Local Ministry Partner Supply Drive
SUNDAY, APRIL 10 AT ALL MAIN ENTRANCES 

8:45a.m. and 10:55a.m. Worship Services

New or Very Lightly  
Used Women’s 
Professional Suits  
for Interviews 
 
Sizes 16, 18, 20, 22

Immediate Need:
Hair Care Products (out)
Backpack Buddies Plus  
Individual Oatmeal and Grits packets, 
Snack Crackers, Granola Bars
Pantry Needs:
Crackers/cookies/snack items, Baby Wipes
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS
2022 BAPTIST HERITAGE DAY 

SUNDAY, MAY 1,  2022
Join us as we celebrate the legacy of our Baptist brothers and sisters in a 

special time of worship led by our Trinity Seniors and the Primetimers Choir.

THURSDAY SENIOR GAMES
EVERY THURSDAY 1:00-3:00 PM |  A214

All SENIORS and “WANNABE SENIORS” come on Thursdays and play 
Senior Games. We start at 1:00 pm with a devotion and play until 3:00 pm. 
As we have started back, we have two bridge tables, but we are working on 
a third table! There is also a group playing Chickenfoot. They have one full 
table, but can set up another table, too.

Questions? Call Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

SENIOR ADULT MYSTERY TRIP
B R E AT H TA K I N G

TUESDAY, MAY 24  |  9:30A.M.-4:00P.M.
QUESTIONS? CALL ANITA YEARGIN AT 919-389-1299

This is a trip you won’t want to miss!  It will be BREATHTAKING like nothing 
you’ve ever seen before, so bring your camera!

After you catch your breath from the tour, we will enjoy a great lunch, 
cafeteria style, with shopping after lunch.  Be at church ready to leave at 
9:30 a.m., and we will return around 4:00p.m.   The Sign Up Poster will be 
posted on the Senior Bulletin Board, B Hall on Sunday, April 17.

SENIOR ADULT 
SPRING BIBLE STUDY

THE DECLARING 
I AM SERIES

FRIDAYS AT 1:00P.M. 
IN C101 AND ON ZOOM
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MIDDLE SCHOOL TRIPS

HIGH SCHOOL TRIPS

MISSIONS MADNESS
April 29-May 1 |  COST $50 

Harrisonburg, VA 
During the day students are split up into 
groups from different congregations 
that join the community in the work 
God is doing. Mission sites may include 
sorting food, painting, leading children’s 
programs, planting gardens or spending 

time in retirement facilities.

PASSPORT
June 26-July 1  |  COST $300 

Greensboro, NC
We’re heading to Greensboro for 
an exciting week full of Missions, 
Worship, Games, and  fun time 
together! Come spend the week 
getting to know your church friends 
better and meeting friends from 

other churches and cities!

PASSPORT
July 10-17  |  COST $300 

Barea/Louisville, KY
Prepare for mountain water 
adventures on the way to KY, a 
week of missions, and a trip to 

Louisville to cap off the week!

SENIOR RETREAT
June 14 - 17  |  COST $100 

Pigeon Forge, TN
We are heading to Pigeon Forge, TN to 
celebrate our seniors and enjoy some thrills at 
Dollywood. We will also spend time reflecting 
on our Christian journeys and where God has 

us heading next!  Sign up by June 2nd!

Sunday School 
Sundays @9:45am

Student Day 
April 24th

Youth Choir 
Sundays @6pm

Graduation Sunday 
June 5th

Northbound & D-Teams 
Wednesdays @6pm

WEEKLY YOUTH WORSHIP TIMES

"DO STUDENT CHOIR" ~ Said in (almost) Every Senior Speech Ever
Student Choir is Back! Invite your friends and join in on the fun of making a joyful 
noise on Sundays @6pm! We are working towards Student Sunday on April 24th 
when our students will lead us in worship. Make every effort to come to our 
practices Sunday evenings @6pm.
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EXTENDED 
TEACHING 

CARE
As of 9/12/21: 

Early service worship care 
has resumed.

•	 Our traditional ETC 
schedule has begun 
again. Reach out to Katie 
with questions about 
your schedule!

•	 You will still need to 
register for ETC to make 
sure we are adequately 
staffed with volunteers 
for the week. Registration 
will be emailed out a 
week at a time. You will 
receive the next week’s 
signup the Sunday 
afternoon before and will 
have until the following 
Friday at noon to register.

•	 All volunteers will be 
required to wear masks at 
this time.

Check your email for 
more  details or contact 
Katie with questions at  
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS

JOIN US FOR THESE 
UPCOMING EVENTS

MARCH 27  
Children’s Day  

late service

APRIL 2 
Easter Egg Hunt  

10:00 am

APRIL 3 
Mother/Daughter  

GA tea party   
(1st-5th grade)

APRIL 6 
Gym night

APRIL 17 
Easter Sunday

MAY 8 
Parent Child dedication  

late service

JUNE 14-16 
Vacation Bible School  

Evenings
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I am gifted!
Children's Day 2022

3.27.22
Trinity Baptist Church

Questions? kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com 

I am gifted!
Children's Day 2022

3.27.22
Trinity Baptist Church

Questions? kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com 

VACATION

BIBLE

SCHOOL

S A V E  T H E  D A T E
FOR

JUNE 14th-16th
6pm-8pm

Ages 4 through 5th grade  
Trinity Baptist Church

Easter egg hunt

JOIN US FOR OUR

APRIL 2ND
10AM-11AM

CEDAR HILLS PARK
 5600 SWEETBRIAR DR, RALEIGH, NC 27609

HOSTED BY TBC RALEIGH
 

 
 (Egg hunt will be at 10:15 * For ages birth-5th grade*
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If you would be interested and feel comfortable volunteering in the ROC, please 
email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 11am 

Meeting Online

Flow Yoga 
Tuesdays | 3:15pm 
Now Meeting In-Person

Senior Strength 
& Stretch 

Thursdays | 10am

CLASSES TAUGHT BY LAUREL CAVANAGH

TRINITY
FITNESS

CAMP GLADIATOR CLASSES 
TBC Parking Lot | Amy Banfer: amybanfer@campgladiator.com

M, W, F 
5:00-6:00 am

M, W, F 
6:15-7:15 am

OUTDOOR FITNESS

VOLUNTEERS

MONDAY 
APRIL 11

ROC 

CLOSED

TUESDAY 
APRIL 12

ROC 

CLOSED

WEDNESDAY 
APRIL 13

ROC 

CLOSED

THURSDAY 
APRIL 14

ROC 

CLOSED

FRIDAY 
APRIL 15

ROC 

CLOSED

MONDAY 
APRIL 4
9:30am-12:45pm 
Frank Evans
12:45pm-4:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry 

TUESDAY 
APRIL 5
9:30am-12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:45pm-4:00pm 
Steve Goodman 
Janice Scott

WEDNESDAY 
APRIL 6
9:30am-12:45pm 
Volunteer Needed 
 12:45pm-4:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carolyn Studeman

THURSDAY 
APRIL 7
9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:45pm-4:00pm 
Charla Peel

FRIDAY 
APRIL 8
9:30am-12:45pm 
Volunteer Needed 
12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Now Meeting In-Person
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BREAD MAKING CLASS

Registration for students who have completed  
Kindergarten - completed 5th grade: March 1st - June 1st

May 3rd in the Multi Purpose Room | ONLY 12 SPOTS AVAILABLE
Love the smell of fresh bread but never knew how to make your own? 

Come learn from, frequent ROC Member and Expert Chef, Theo!

Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com for more details and to sign up.

2022 TBC Summer Camps

No Online Payment Available | Please Mail or Bring Check or Cash to Trinity Baptist Church 
Church Office | Checks should be issued to Trinity Baptist Church with the Name of the 

Camp(s) in the memo line.
All Camps will be located At Trinity Baptist Church  |  All campers must bring a packed lunch.

CHEER CAMP 
July 18-22 (Afternoon)

BOYS BASKETBALL CAMP 
July 25-29

CAMP CREATE  
August 1-5

TBC TRIANGLE EXPLORERS CAMP 
June 13-17

SPORTS CAMP 
June 20-24

GIRLS BASKETBALL CAMP 
July 18-22 (Morning)

THE 17TH ANNUAL

ROC N’  GOLF
TOURNAMENT
MAY 23 | HERITAGE GOLF CLUB

benefiting Backpack Buddies through 
North Raleigh Ministries 

We need Prize Donations and Hole Sponsors! 
Contact cdavis@tbcraleigh.com for details!

Learn more and register at 
rocraleigh.com/golf

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!

 
Schedule

 
11:30 AM

 Sign In /Practice Area Opens
 

12:45 PM 
Announcements/Rules

 
12:55 PM 

Carts Depart for Start
 

1:00 PM 
Shotgun Start

 
5:30 PM

 Dinner and Prizes
 

Registration
 

Early Registration (ends May 
8): $100 per player; $400 per 

team
 

Registration (May 9 – 23): 
$125 per player; $500 per 

team
 

Senior Registration (must be 
65 or older on May 23): $75 

per player
 

Student Registration (must be 
full-time High School/College 

student): $75 per player

M A Y  2 3 R D ,  2 0 2 2  |  M O N D A Y
H E R I T A G E  G O L F  C L U B  |  1 P M
 C A P T A I N  C H O I C E  F O R M A T

F O U R  P E R S O N  T E A M S
 

O U T R E A C H  

I N C E N T I V E S

F L I G H T I N G  O F  T E A M S

S C O R I N G

H O L E  P R I Z E S

T H E  " T B C  P A C K A G E

H O L E  S P O N S O R S

P R I Z E  D O N A T I O N

A N D  M O R E

S C A N  T H E  Q R  C O D E  T O  

L E A R N  M O R E  A B O U T :

ROC'N GOLF 
TOURNAMENT

THE 17TH ANNUAL

BENEFITING BACKPACK BUDDIES 
AT NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES

T O  L E A R N  M O R E  O R  T O  R E G I S T E R
C O N T A C T  J E F F  H A L L  

J E F F @ W E B P R E S S I N C . C O M
( 9 1 9 )  4 1 8 . 9 9 9 7   O R  V I S I T  
R O C R A L E I G H . C O M / G O L F

1515

RECREATION OUTREACH CENTERRev. Christian Davis



When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED
We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 02/28/2022) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $585,156.42
YTD Operating Receipts		  $512,605.73
YTD Operating Expenses		  $431,609.04

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
RECEPTIONIST 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL 
ADMIN


